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ISM/PRN/152/2020-21                                                                            February 07, 2021 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (STD X to XII) 

 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Indian School Muscat. 

 

As per the new guidelines received from the Ministry in terms of the Social Gathering and 

other restrictions in place, please be informed that the Annual Academic Award Ceremony 

for the Classes IX to XII (2019-20) scheduled on 18th February 2021 is postponed till 

further intimation.  

 

With warm regards, 

 

 
 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 


